
Sally Burke 
 

One of the most threatening projects with regard to pollution is the East 56th Street proposed
warehouse. The amounts of trucks with engine smoke spewing across the area are a threat! And the
ten-football fields space it will take up is outrageous! It will simply cause more health problems.
We will be ahead of it all, if this one huge project is cancelled.


